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20th October 2022 

 

Parents’ Evening Feedback 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

I hope that you have enjoyed the opportunity to communicate with your daughter’s class teacher and have 

found the experience useful. 

As mentioned in my previous letter, we would like to take the opportunity to hear your feedback regarding 

the way that meetings are run in the future. Please click on the link below and complete the short feedback 

form. All responses will be anonymous and will help us in our planning for the future. 

Parents’ Meeting Feedback Form 

 

Your sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs R. De La Fosse 

Acting Head Teacher 

https://forms.office.com/r/hxEn9VBrEP

